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CMC ADVISORY 22/02/22 

22nd February 2022 

Dear PBC family,  

Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

Living with the current omicron wave.  

We have all endured the pandemic for two years now. The current wave with cases hovering around 

26,000 to 28,000 per day is causing some anxiety amongst our church members. The MOH 

acknowledges that we are now facing the Omicron wave that is spreading very fast, so the number of 

cases may go even higher. As we have seen in western countries this spike will also decline fast after 

it peaks.  

Unlike Delta, the Omicron variant will result in milder symptoms for those with full vaccination 

including the booster jab.  

Because Omicron is easily transmissible many of us can be infected. Many of us can also be close 

contacts and casual contacts. If you are covid positive or a close contact please follow the guidelines 

in the MOH document entitled “NEW NORMAL: LIFE IN 2022”. A copy of this is easily accessible at 

m.pbc.my 

FOR CASUAL CONTACTS. 

Many of you are asking “What do I do when a casual contact notice appears on MySejahtera?” 

Stay calm. Do not panic. Update your health status in the App. There are no specific restrictions by 

MOH if you are a casual contact. If you decide to come to church on Sunday, please do a self-test on 

Saturday night. You may attend church if your test is negative.  

However, if you experience mild symptoms, you should not attend church even though your test is 

negative.  

We continue to pray for protection from our great and mighty God and as responsible Christians, we 

must follow strictly the covid SOP. 

STAY SAFE. PRAY. THIS PANDEMIC WILL END.  

 

 

On behalf of the Leadership,  

CMC (Covid19 Management Committee) 


